
             Minutes of the Meeting of the Heath MLPAC on WG&E Information Session 

February 25, 2021 at 2:30 pm 

 

Present:  MLPAC:  Art Schwenger, Jan Carr, and Ned Wolf; 

                 MLP Manager, Sheila Litchfield 

                 WG&E:  Laura Dorman, Teah Dempsey, and Caitrin Ferriter at 2:37 

 

This virtual meeting was called to review the content and process for the planned Heath Broadband 

Information Sessions on March 10 and March 13.  Because of the virus prohibitions, WG&E in-person 

info sessions are being replaced by virtual meetings which they have now conducted twice—in 

Chesterfield and Blanford. 

 

WG&E will emphasize that they are a municipal company.  March 19 will be stated as the deadline for 

signing up to get the construction credit, and Heath’s prices will be made clear.  WG&E will take time to 

explain how one can raise one’s hand during the virtual meeting. 

 

Time will be given to explaining the options for paying. 

 

Sheila spoke of how 41% of Heath’s potential subscribers are seasonal.  There should be time taken to 

explain Heath’s disconnect/reconnect policy. 

 

Laura asked whether the informative emails WG&E has prepared should be sent out before the virtual 

information session.   The MLPAC said yes because it would stimulate questions. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 3. 

 

                                                                                              Respectfully submitted, 

 

                                                                                                                 Ned Wolf 

 


